Miss Ruth Hoover,
Dept. of Physical Eduecation for tonen,
University of Illinois,

Urm. Illinois.

Miﬂum:

T an enclosing 2 commmication from the College Office
~ oonoerning the schedule for the fall five-wesks teorm, be-

gimming September 23, and ending October 29.

Since they anticipate 5 good enroliment of women, 1t
may be that you will want to schedule some courses for
that term. |

You will notice that owr schedule is to be sent to
the College office by July 20. I would appreciate hearing
from you before that date, if possible, so tiat we will be
able %o get owr complete schedule worked out.

Hith best wishes, I am

Direoctor of Physical Education,
Varszity Basketball Coache.




